
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

November 19 - 21, 1984 

Monday, November 19 

7:30 PM 

-· 
Tuesday,-- November 20 

10:00 AM 

Wednesday, November 21 

10:00 AM 

NOTICES: 

Seminary Wives in Ministry general meeting. 
Appleby Chapel. See notice. 
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Chapel: Drs. Michael Hawn and Tom McKibbens. 
Hymn sing featuring Baptist hymnwriters. 

Chapel: Thanksgiving Cormnunion Service. 
Worship lea~ef: Dr. T.L. Cashwell, Jr. 

THANKSGIVIN.G1:hcEss 

Novembe1:;·· 2.2 •• - 23 
_....,il' 

S.W.I.M. Seminar inistry will have their general 
meeti November 19 at 7:30 PM in 

Appleby Chapel. Dr. Donna Ferre , will speak on, "Personhood." 
New officers will also be electe is available by reservation. 
Call Barbara Marlar at the Stude ice, 556-3101, ext. 263. 

OFFICES CLOSED: Alls ~~~\/--¥-~ swill be closed during 
Thank November 22 - 23. Th·e Switch-

board will be closed on Thursday,.,..,., .... -·==·,.,·-·• 'but will be open on Friday -9-4: 00. 
Regular hours will resume on Mon 1 .' •. 
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DECEMBER GRADUATES: Senio;s ¼! 11 b~ graduating in December may pick 
up graqu~~ion ,invitation$ in the Soda Shop. The 

graduation information letters ·, be mailed this week from the Student 
Affairs office. 

MISSIONS PRAYER 
BREAKFAST: 

Students and others interested in home and foreign 
missions are invited to an informal prayer break-
fast on Tuesday, November 20 at 7:00 AM in the 

Cafeteria - middle dining room. 

GAPFAS AND FAF FORMS: Students who plan to enter graduate schools 
following seminary graduation which require GAPFAS 

or FAF applications for ·financial aid consideration may pick up forms in the 
Student Affairs office. A limited supply of 1985-86 forms is available. 

PEER GROUP MEETING: Robby Jackson's peer group will meet Tuesday, 
November 20, following chapel in the Cafeteria to 

discuss an end of the semester fellowship. If you cannot come please contact 
Robby at 556-6240. 

STUDENT WORK: Several jobs are available in the Ledford Student 
Center construction project. Interested students 

should talk with Raymond Green at the Construction site. 

ESCAPE: ... while watching "The Great Escape" - a free 
movie for stranded seminary students on Saturday, 

November 17 at 7:30 PM in the Adams Hall A-Vroom. Sponsored by the Student 
Council Social Committee. 



S.C. CLUB MEETING: On Tuesday, November 27, Dr. Ray Rust, Executive 
Secretary - Treasurer of the S.C. Baptist Convention 

will speak on, "Current Issues in the S.C. Convention." Special music will be 
provided by Nancy Knowles. A "dutch treat" meal will begin at 6:30 PM with 
the program starting at 7:00 PM in the Cafeteria. Everyone is invited. For 
details, call Mary Ida Buzhardt (556-1174), Wilson Fricks (556-2649) or 
Roy Smith (556-6889). 

PRE-REGISTRATION: Pre-registration materials are now available in the 
Registrar's office. Please pick up your materials! 

RIDGECREST REP: George Boswell, Ridgecrest Conference Center will be 
on campus November 20 - 21 to interview for sununer 

leadership positions. Jobs include: Life Staff Fellowship Coordinator; 
Program, Outreach, Music and Recreation Coordinators. Compensation for the 
summer includes travel to and from the Convention Center. Job descriptions, 
applications and interview sign~up in FIM . 

MISSIONS STUDY 
SEMINAR TO ISRAEL: 
(H2227) 

Please see Professors 

.. . will be offered during the spring break, Mar.1-11, 
1985. Seminars will be held with missionaries 
across Israel as well as with the Jewish, Eastern 
Orthodox Christian, Moslum and Baha'i communities. 

Braswell or Neely for further infonnation and applications. 

The next Campus Bulletin will be distributed on Monday, November 26. Notices 
should reach the Student Affairs office by 4:30 PM Wednesday, November 21. 
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